EDMONTON

Reference: 1118-03
March 15, 2013

17 Street,
23 Avenue to Silverberry Road

As part of the 2013 construction program, the City of Edmonton, Transportation Services
Department will be involved in new road construction at the above location.

Stage One, 23 Avenue East of 17 Street to 24 Street, was completed and opened to traffic
in 2012.

2013 work will continue with Stage Two, 17 Street, 23 Avenue to Silverberry Road.

The work will consist of:

e Removals, site grading, underground storm sewer and new road base
- installations. '

Water main installations.
e Construction of asphalt shared use path.

e Landscaping work will occur after completion of all road construction
work.

For the remaining 17 Street improvements, a Total Road Closure will be required to

facilitate both sewer installation and the new road construction work.

Road Closure : 17 Street, from Silverberry Road to 23 Avenue will close April 02, 2013,
and reopen fall of 2013.

Please retain th.is bulletin for contact information.
The affected location(s) are shown on the reverse of this bulletin.

For further information, please contact: .
Mr. Andre Samoil

- Roads Design and Construction
Phone: 780-944-7698

Mr. Rob Barnes
Roads Design and Construction
Phone: 780 - 944 - 7699
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